
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
December 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents/Guardians of Year 7 to 9 students, 
 
In 2025 all Year 7 to 10 students will be using scientific calculators as an integral 
part of their standard equipment. 
 
The College has chosen to use the TI-30XB Multiview Scientific Calculator, as 
this calculator’s display and functions are closely related to the graphing 
calculator (TI-Nspire) that is used in our senior mathematics classes.  All 
instruction is delivered with reference to Texas Instruments Calculators. 
 
The Texas Instruments TI-30XB Multiview is available for purchase at the College 
Uniform Shop for $25.00 (GST inclusive).  
 
We believe we have negotiated the best deal possible for our students and 
hope that students will take this opportunity to equip themselves appropriately 
for their senior mathematics studies. 
 
The calculators have a one-year warranty.  Care, maintenance, loss and any 
replacement of the calculator will be entirely the student’s responsibility as it 
will not be covered by any College insurance.  Students are encouraged to 
ensure that their calculator is engraved with their name. 
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Mr Michael James 
Head of Mathematics 
 


